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Kent Fraud Alert System 

 

Impersonation Scam 
 

Fraud Alert - KCC have reported that Kent residents have been receiving calls from 
criminals impersonating  KCC and Lifeline services attempting to get users to provide bank 
details for a digital update or risk having their service terminated.  
 
This is a scam. If you get a call like this, then please hang up 
immediately. 
 
If you think that you may have been a victim of this or any other 
type of scam, then contact your Bank immediately, which you can 
do by calling 159 and report it to Action Fraud at 
www.actionfraud.police.uk or call 0300 123 2040.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


